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Meeting and date: Overview and Audit Committee, 16 March 2022 

Report title: Letter of Management Representation 2020/21 

Lead Member: Councillor David Hopkins 

Report sponsor: Mark Hemming, Director of Finance & Assets 

Author and contact: Marcus Hussey mhussey@bucksfire.gov.uk 

Action: Decision. 

Recommendations: That the Letter of Representation be approved for signature by 

the Chief Finance Officer and the Chairman of the Overview and Audit Committee. 

 

Executive summary:  

The Authority is required to consider and sign the letter of representation to Ernst & 

Young in order for the audit opinion and conclusion to be issued. 

 

Financial implications:  

No direct impact. 

Risk management:  

No direct impact. 

Legal implications: 

The audit of the financial statements is a statutory requirement. 

Privacy and security implications:  

No direct impact. 

Duty to collaborate: 

No direct impact. 

Health and safety implications: 

No direct impact. 

Environmental implications:  

No direct impact. 

Equality, diversity, and inclusion implications:   
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No direct impact. 

Consultation and communication: 

No direct impact. 

Background papers: 

None 
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